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Hilary Butler

From: College of Journalism and Mass Communications <cojmc@unl.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 1:46 PM
To: Hilary Butler
Subject: Preview: Invitation to participate in the CoJMC survey

  

 

 

   

   

   

 

Invitation to participate in the Journalism and Mass 
Communications survey 
 
  
Dear Hilary, 
 
We are writing to ask for your participation in a survey that we are conducting with the College of Journalism 
and Mass Communications at the University of Nebraska-Lincoln (UNL). We are asking alumni such as 
yourself to reflect on your experiences as a student and/or employee at UNL. This survey is being conducted 
by UNL’s Bureau of Sociological Research (BOSR). 
 
For this survey, you will be asked questions about your experiences at the College of Journalism and Mass 
Communications as well as staying current and up to date with the college. 
 
Please click the link below to go to the survey website (or copy and paste the survey link into your Internet 
browser). 
 
Survey link: go.unl.edu/journalism-alumni 
 
Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary and all of your responses will be kept confidential. No 
personally identifiable information will be associated with your responses in any reports of this data. Should 
you have any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact BOSR, who is conducting the 
survey, at bosr@unl.edu or 402-472-3672, or the principal investigator Haley Hamel at haley@unl.edu or 
402-472-3341. We appreciate your time and consideration in completing this survey. 
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Thank you for participating! 
 
Sincerely, 
  
College of Journalism and Mass Communications and UNL's Bureau of Sociological Research 
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affiliation with the Nebraska Alumni Association. 
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